From: Jerry Cummins <wwballoon@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 8:51 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: November 15th Meeting: TRS-1/ PRS-1

CAUTION:External email.
To: Members of the Washington Actuary Board:
| recalculated my lost purchasing power since my retirement from teaching in 2000. | previously provided an e-mail to

the Board with a wrong loss of purchasing power statistic (47%) which | need to correct. My personal pension actually
has lost 72% purchasing power according to the CPI Inflation Calculator.

| advocate for at least 4% COLA or more FOR each of 2023 and 2024 for TRS-1 and
PER-1 retirees. Past history demonstrates these two groups have been ignored
for many years.

With spiraling costs of inflation for food, medical premiums, transportation and other basic needs—seniors must be
considered.

Thank you for reading my request and considering the needs retired seniors have.

Jerry Cummins
WWhballoon@gmail.com
16th Legislative District
2133 S. 2nd Avenue
Walla Walla, WA 99362
509-386-5214

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



